
 

Brackley Town Council 

20 High Street, Brackley, Northants NN13 7DS 

Telephone: 01280 702441 
 

IMPORTANT EVENT INFORMATION 
 

December 2021 

 

Brackley Residents and Business Proprietors 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

As you may be aware Brackley Town Council is organising the town’s first Christmas 

Tractor Run on Sunday 12 December. This involves a “rolling” road closure in a 

number of areas of Brackley and closure of the section of Poppyfields Way from 

Orion Drive to Juno Crescent. Diversions will be in place via Orion Drive and Juliet 

Drive where required.  

 

The areas affected are Poppyfields Way, Humphries Drive, Pavillons Way, Banbury 

Road, High Street, Buckingham Road junction and Northampton Road.  The roads 

will be closed for the shortest time possible to allow safe passage of the tractor 

convoy. 

 

If you live on Poppyfields Way or Banbury Road please ensure vehicles are not 

causing any obstruction and if possible, park in designated parking areas or 

driveways where possible. 

 

The convoy will leave Egerton Hall at approximately 6pm and return there after 

completing the route. 

 

This should be a great spectacle for Brackley residents and will be raising money for 

the “Yellow Wellies” rural support charity. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience during this event and if you have any questions 

regarding these closures, please contact me. 

 

Thank you for your help and understanding during this event. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mark Stopps 

Operations Manager Brackley Town Council.    

Email operations@brackleynorthants-tc.gov.uk 

Direct dial 01280 416868 

mailto:operations@brackleynorthants-tc.gov.uk

